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January 2025

Hello dear readers,
with this *Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.
Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.
More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

Game night

The last game night of the semester will take place on February 17th at 6 o’clock PM in
027/2203.

Overleaf campus license

Since this month we have an Overleaf campus license available. You can also use your
existing private account with this license. All you have to do is add your student email
as the primary address to the account. With the campus license, more than two people
can work on a shared document, larger documents can be compiled and there is a Github
integration.

Use the campus license diligently so that it will hopefully be extended. Further information
and registration for the license can be found here:

We wish you every success in your exams and a relaxing semester break!


https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en
https://www.uni-ulm.de/index.php?id=135481

Meme of the month

learn
for the exam

or

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.

Anyone can send in memes to:

oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with "Meme of the Month” in the sub-
ject line, and maybe a note on if/how you want to be mentioned by name. We’re looking
forward to your creative ideas!
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